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Dear Parents,
Thank you so much for being part of the Remind family!  This note is specifically for those of you who have Verizon as your carrier.  
I received a letter from Remind earlier this week that they will no longer be able to send text messages over the Verizon network due to a fee that Verizon will soon begin charging Remind.
At present, Remind is a free service for users – Remind pays for all text messages, allowing teachers to text you for free.  Unfortunately, Verizon will soon be charging Remind an additional fee intended for companies that send spam over their network.  Remind has not been able to convince Verizon to exempt them from this fee, and the cost increase is 11 times their current rate.
Beginning January 28, anyone on the Verizon network will no longer receive text messages.  You can work around this by downloading the Remind mobile app and/or signing up for email notices – both of which are free of charge.  Follow the directions at Remind or on the links from my web page (saganskiclass.weebly.com).  If you’d like more information, here is a link to Remind about this situation: www.remind.com/verizon-fee.

Best regards,
Ms. Denise Saganski

Pinewood Middle School
6th Grade Science – Team A
denise.saganski@kentwoodps.org


